
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Friday 4th November 2022 

Welcome back!  

We hope you all had a lovely half term break and got up to lots of lovely things. It has been 

lovely seeing the children arrive back to Nursery with a big smile ready for the big term 

ahead!  

This half term our topic is ‘Let’s Celebrate’ where we will be learning and exploring all the 

different festivals and events that happen. This week we celebrated Halloween and Bonfire 

Night. We had lots of different spooky activities to play with during busy time from scooping 

out pumpkin seeds to writing our own spooky recipe!  

On Friday, we had our own mini Halloween Disco and danced to lots of spooky music! We also 

made our own Firework Pictures with paint and glitter, they look great! The pictures are 

drying, and we will get to bring them home on Monday!  

Next week, we are going to be very busy celebrating and learning all about Diwali, 

Remembrance Day and Autumn. It would be lovely to see any pictures of the children if you 

celebrate Diwali as a family to share with their friends. 

 

Thursday 10th November 2022  

Dress up Day: When I grow up I want to be 

a… 

Superhero? Fairy? Princess? Or… 

The school council have arranged a dress up 

day for the teachers to raise funds for our 

school playground. Please bring a donation 

of £1.  

We cannot wait to see the children’s 

clothes and guess what they want to be!  

If you are 

heading to a 

Firework Display 

this weekend, 

please send in 

some 

photographs. It 

would be great to 

see them!! 


